
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 July 2004 

12. YOUTH IN LOCAL GOVERNMENT CONFERENCE – DUNEDIN 
 
 The Board considered background information regarding a forthcoming conference concerning young 

people. 
 
 The Board resolved to grant $580 from its 2003/04 Discretionary Fund to enable a representative 

from St Nicholas Youth Trust to attend the Youth in Local Government conference being held in 
Dunedin from 4-7July 2004. 

 
 


